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HIT & RUN 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in 
identifying a hit and run driver who struck a 67 year old woman and left her 
seriously injured in the 4900 block of Bayview Drive. 
 
On April 3, 2008 at approximately 8:30pm, Kiki Vasilka Christoff went out for a 
walk and began to cross Bayview Drive at the intersection of NE 49th Street.  
According to witnesses, a maroon colored vehicle, possibly a Cadillac, was 
traveling north on Bayview Drive when it struck Christoff and fled the scene. 
 
Christoff sustained serious injuries, including a broken pelvis and a shattered 
knee, and has remained hospitalized at Broward General Medical Center since 
the crash. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this crash is encouraged to contact 
Investigator Sandra Knutten at 954-828-5460 or Broward County Crime Stoppers 
at 954-493-TIPS. 


